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Large Group Visitor Guidelines 

 

Here at Northern Solstice we strive to offer an educational experience to all 

of our visitors. It is our goal to provide you with an in-depth tour of our facility 

answering all your questions and sending you off feeling informed and delighted 

by these adorable and sustainable creatures. 

 

In the warmer months, we do have 2 picnic tables along with other benches 

and seating for our visitors.  The facility is flat so we are wheel chair and walker 

friendly.  We also have a clean porta potty available on site.  

  

We require that all large groups, (7 or more individuals) notify us to 

schedule your visit. We charge a single group fee that can be paid upon arrival. 

Please contact to us with the group size and length of tour so that we can determine 

the group fee. In this way we can be sure to schedule adequate staff to offer large 

groups and our daily visitors a wonderful experience.  

 

You can contact us to schedule large group visits at (207) 356-4146 or on 

email at nsalpacafarm@gmail.com. 

  

Thank you so much for assisting us in continuing to provide a quality 

experience with all of our visitors. 

  

Robin Fowler Pratt & Corry Pratt  

Northern Solstice Alpaca Farm  
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